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Sally Munk

From: Andrew Helman <andrew.helman@industry.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 16 October 2015 9:18 AM
To: Sally Munk
Cc: Steve Cozens
Subject: Deniliquin Ethanol Plant (SSD 13_6281) - EIS Exhibition - Geological Survey of NSW

Good morning Sally, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the public exhibition of the Deniliquin Ethanol Plant (SSD 
13_6281) EIS. 
 
NSW Department of Industry - Geological Survey of NSW has no issues to raise with the proposal. 
 
Regards, 
Andrew 
 

Andrew Helman | Geoscientist | Minerals and Land Use Assessment | Geological Survey of NSW 
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